
Zihuatanejo, Gro. 27 septiembre 2021

Dear students and parents.

We are very happy to welcome you and accompany you carefully in the transition back to
school.

For this, it is very important for each of us to be responsible in taking care of our health
and that of others. We ask you carefully read this letter as well as our LIZARDI-COVID-19
Protocol.

INSTRUCTIONS

1.- It is necessary to follow the protocol guidelines:

- First filter at home

- Temperature check and application of sanitizing gel at the school entrance

2.- In case of a domestic or international trip, we ask you to remain at home for 14 days or
present a COVID-19 PCR test 5 days after returning from the trip.

3.- The first day of attendance, students must bring a signed commitment of co-
responsibility.

4.- Students must bring to school and take home all school supplies and books.

5. Students must bring their own lunch and water, and a bag to dispose of their garbage
and trash. According to the protocol nothing will be disposed of at school.

6.-. Students must bring a PERSONAL KIT: gel, disinfectant wipes, tissues, a spare mask,
plus a Ziploc bag for their cellphone which will be placed in a containe.r

7.- All students must bring an iPad, tablet, or laptop

8.- For Middle School and High School, cell phones inside a Ziploc bag will be deposited
in the container at the entrance.

9.-Keep a distance of 1.5 meters.

10.-Students will have recess outdoors

11.- At the end of their school day, students will wipe their desks


